
                                                                                                                                                              
 

                                                                                                                                                            

 

  A special welcome to our New Members!                                                                                                                                                      

 
Thankyou to all who let me know of their successes. For those that do not know, 
Email me at stgd94@gmail.com with your archery related news/pics that you want 

to share.  

 
Hunters: If you intend sending pics through of bowshot game, please ensure you 

select the most ‘clean’ pictures. I.e, ones with the least blood/dirt etc... on the 

animal. Thankyou  

 

Tournament News 
  
IBO Nationals - Samuel and Benjamin Orchard both placed 1st in their divisions and 

Stephen in the bells and whistles division placed 2nd. Great effort Orchard family! 

 

Bowhunter Nationals - Once again Benjamin and Samuel Orchard both placed 1st in 

their divisions and were the only Twin Coast shooters present at this shoot. Worthy 

of noting also, Benjamin not only won his division but shot the 2nd highest score of 

everyone shooting. A very accurate cub had the highest score of the day. 

 

Bowhunting News 
 

Congratulations to Benjamin for getting his first myna. Total tallies from 1st 

September – 31st October include: 11 Goats, 5 Rabbits, 1 Hare, 1 Myna and 6 

Possums.   Big Game - 1 Fallow Spiker from Wanganui for Nathan and a Wallaby from 

the Hunter Hills + a Bull Tahr from the Rangitata Gorge for Sarah. 

 

Club News 
 

 I don't have much to report for this as I havn't heard of anything that needs reporting! I 

attended a Thursday night shoot last month at club during my time at home and it was a 

great night - despite only 4 of us in attendance! 

                     

Story Page - I really do need some stories! The only story I 

have at hand is an 8-pager on my Tahr hunt. A bit big to put 

on here, so please - do send those pictures and stories.  

Until next time, Happy Hunting and Shooting! 

 


